From:
To: Manston Airport
Subject: Manston Airport

Date: 15 November 2021 17:33:14

Dear Sir/Madam

Manston Airport Planning Inspectorate

I am writing to object to the plans for the reopening Manston Airport.

Riveroak Strategic Partners' (RSP) proposal was given the go-ahead last year, despite the Government's Planning Inspectorate recommending a rejection.

An independent aviation assessor was then asked to advise on the need for the development and the recommendation was a rejection again.

In my view, the disturbance of low-flying aircraft over Ramsgate and other parts of Thanet would be devastating for local residents and the tourist industry.

As important, the independent aviation assessor does not believe the proposed airport would be commercially viable or needed given the cargo capacity at better located airports around the UK.

In my view, the site would be better suited to new housing or other commercial activities.

Yours faithfully

Fearghal Corbett